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Welcome to Term 4.
It’s time to strap ourselves in for the wild, downhill slide to the end of the year! Just an FYI… 9 weeks till Christmas! You’re 

welcome!
 

Camp
Our stage 3 students were given the opportunity to attend the Small Schools’ Combined Camp. Boarding the bus at Vineyard, 
the students excitedly headed to Canberra for three days of fun, learning and friendship forming.  Visits to Parliament House, 

The Australian War Memorial, Questacon, The National Dinosaur Museum (for dinosaurs AT NIGHT!!) are just a few of the 
experiences that our lucky Stage 3 students encountered.
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Swimming Lessons
Swimming lessons are fully booked and are ready to go! They are being held at Pitt Town Swimming Centre and students will be 
grouped according to ability and confidence in the water.
Notes will come home in the next couple of weeks so that we can gather the necessary information to place students into 
groups and safely transport and care for them while at the venue and travelling to and from it.
HUGE thanks go to:
-Mrs Aylward who successfully obtained a $1500 Sporting Schools grant to cover part of the costs of our week-long, K-6 
swimming program.
-Our MPS P&C, who are covering the remaining $2350. This covers the remaining swimming lesson charges and the bus.
-The Wisemans Ferry Senior Citizens Association who have very generously allowed us to use their bus, making swimming 
lessons affordable to all and easy to get to.
The generosity and commitment shown by these people, to our school, means that swimming lessons will run for ALL students, 
K-6, at no cost to families.

Kinder 2023/orientation
Notes have been sent to our 2023 kindergarten students. Watch out for the weekly ‘What’s Happening’ post on Facebook and 
Skoolbag for details around these visits. If you know someone who has an MPS, 2023 kindergartner be sure to encourage them 
to fill out the online enrolment form so that we can forward the Transition and Orientation information to them. We would hate 
for them to miss out!
Bunnings Visit
Many thanks go to Mrs McDonell for connecting with Bunnings at McGraths Hill. They are sponsoring us and our continued
endeavours to establish our kitchen, Indigenous and Bush Tucker gardens. They will be bringing their team to MPS on the 9th 
November and we’re inviting parents to join us, if they are available, in an ‘all-in gardening FIESTA’! Notes will come home next 
week with more information.
Longneck Lagoon Stage 2
Friday 18th November.  Parents are responsible for transporting their children to and from the day.  Those that haven’t 
returned your notes yet please return them by Monday 7th November.
iPads
Thanks to VERY generous donations from our P & C and Galston Bendigo Bank we have been able to purchase 30 new iPads!! We 
are super excited and can’t wait to be able to use them in class.  THANK YOU!!!
Carols at Maroota
December 2 will be a date to record in your diaries! Pastor Peter Goldstein will host the 2022 Community Carols Night, right 
here, at Maroota Public School. Ordinarily, the event is held at Wisemans Ferry Park but, with repeated flood inundation, the 
park will be unavailable this year. Rather than miss yet another event (thanks, COVID and floods…) Pastor Peter has agreed to 
proceed with the carols, in a different location. Keep an eye on Facebook and Skoolbag for upcoming information.
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Wishing this Maroota legend the HAPPIEST of happy birthdays!
October
20th – Mrs McDonell

Class News
3/4/5/6 has been a very busy little class.
We have been working tirelessly on developing and improving the writing of our texts. Most recently, we have been writing to 
entertain. We understand that ‘entertaining’ takes on many forms; it could terrify you, make you laugh, make you cry, make you 
angry of give you the ‘happily ever after’ that you might seek. Our text structure is really developing, as is our use of 
sophisticated vocabulary. Many of our texts have ended with a sneaky plot twist and some have finished on a cliff-hanger!
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In maths we have been learning to partition numbers, both in the standard and non-standard form. Partitioning is useful as 
it helps us to add and subtract large numbers, easily; helps us to order numbers, quickly and gives us a sound understanding 
of a number’s worth. We have also been learning about fractions to the thousandth and have discovered that the larger the 
denominator, the smaller the fraction. We then converted our fractions into decimals. We have a cool trick to help us know 

just how many decimal places are needed after the decimal point, when converting! Our next step is to partition decimal 
numbers. We. Are. So. CLEVER!

It's all happening in our garden! Last term, we planted some corn seeds. We have been busy watering some Worm Wee into 
the soil, along with some rain and sun, our corn plants have EXPLODED! We are really looking forward to harvesting our corn, 

cooking it up and lathering it with butter! Yum!
 

We are working hard on developing and perfecting a musical item to perform in the not too distant future. Watch this space 
for a sneak peak… and for information about the actual performance!
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